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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord that we had 
several people everyday for 
t h e B a p t i s t H i s t o r y 
Exposition. 

• Praise the Lord that Pasquale 
is desiring to be baptized. Pray 
that she would grow in her 
walk with the Lord. 

• Pray for the possible purchase 
o f t h e c h u r c h b u i l d i n g 
(Finances).  

• Pray for the Dalleaus who 
have left the church, that God 
would work in their hearts.  

• Pray for our personal financial 
support. 

 The Lord has been blessing recently as we have seen 
several new people beginning to be involved and faithfully 
attending the church. Please pray that they would continue to 

grow in their faith. In Feb., we were 
able to have a Valentine’s Banquet. 
Half of the people who came were 
unsaved contacts. As a result of this 
outreach, Pasquale is coming 
regularly to our mid-week service, 

and on Sundays when she can. In March, we also had a youth 
outing. What an encouragement to see these young people 
trying to learn to walk with the Lord. Pray that we would be an 
encouragement to the teens in the 
church as we have another youth 
activity in April. Please be praying 
for the Dalleaus (the French pastor 
that the church ordained), they have 
left the church, and are struggling 
with the Lord’s will.

Baptist History Exposition 
 The week of March 11-15 was quite a busy week for us with the Baptist History Exposition. 
Praise the Lord that we had several people come through each day to visit the exposition, and learn 
about the history of the Baptist church in France and around the world. Two conferences closed the 
week with a pastor from the Basque region coming and presenting the history of the persecuted 
church. Over all this outreach was an encouragement. Pray that we would be able to maintain  
contact with those who visited during the week of the exposition.
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